
The Royal Norwegian Embassy will be celebrating the Bicentenary of the Norwegian 

Constitution on 17
th

 May, 2014.  In this regard the Embassy in conjunction with the Department 

of Philosophy and Religious Studies (PRS)  and in particular, the Centre for Human Rights and 

Peace (CHRP) at the Department,  are jointly organizing a seminar on the “Kenyan and 

Norwegian Constitutions: Experiences and Lessons Learned” as one of the events that will mark 

the bicentenary celebration.  

Partners held a meeting on 24
th

 April, 2014 to discuss the modalities of the seminar.  The 

meeting was chaired by Prof. Peter Wasamba, Associate Dean of the Faculty of Arts and 

attended by Dr. S. I. Akaranga, Chairman, PRS, Dr. J. B. Ndohvu, CHRP Programme 

Coordinator, Dr. Wambui Kiai, Director School of Journalism and Mass Communication, Dr. 

Jayne Wambui Centre for African Women’s Studies, Khamati Shilabukha, Institute of 

 Anthropology, Gender and African Studies, and Senior representatives of the Royal Norwegian 

Embassy. 

 


